1 Belle Vue Square Broughton Road SKIPTON North Yorkshire BD23 1FJ



Bart Joseph request-390028-ad268ea2@whatdotheyknow.com

From: Freedom of Information Officer 01756 700600

accesstoinfo@cravendc.gov.uk
Our reference: IR 2017-021
Date: 23 February 2017

Dear Mr Joseph,

On 22 February 2017 you requested an internal review of the recent decision concerning your request for information about whether there is to be an increase in Council Tax.

The internal review will be conducted by an independent officer of the Council.

The officer will aim to complete the review by 23 March 2017 unless there are other factors which prevent this. In which case, we shall get in touch with you by the above date.

Yours sincerely,

Freedom of Information Officer Craven District Council







01756 700600.